
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, PORTLAND DISTRICT 

PO BOX 2946 

Planning, Programs and Project 
Management Division 

PORTLAND OR 97208-2946 

JUL 2 8 2015 

Dear WATER Fish Passage Team representative: 

The 90% package of plans and specifications for the Fall Creek adult fish facility are 
available for your review. A CD with the review materials was hand delivered to WATER 
representatives on July 23 (NMFS, ODFW, BPA, USFWS and CTGR). 

Please send written comments on agency letter head no later than August 24, 2015. 
To facilitate completion of your review, USAGE will preview the plans and specifications 
at the August 4th WATER Fish Passage Team meeting . A meeting agenda will be 
emailed to WATER prior to this meeting. 

Thank you for your continued participation in the Willamette BiOp implementation 
process. If you have questions, contact David Leonhardt, a member of my staff, at 
(503) 808-4786, or emailatdavid.s.leonhardt@usace.army.mil. 

/!J~K 
f Joyce E. Casey 

Chief, Environmental Resources Branch 


